
Make a Lasting Impact: Legacy Giving for 

Women's Rights 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are reaching out to you with a heartfelt invitation to consider including [Organization's 

Name] in your estate planning. 

Your legacy gift can help us continue the vital work we do to advance women's rights and 

empower future generations. 

With your generous support, we can: 

• Support educational programs for young women. 

• Advocate for policy changes that protect women's rights. 

• Provide resources and assistance to women in need. 

We would be honored to partner with you in creating a brighter future for women everywhere. If 

you would like to learn more about legacy giving options, please contact us at [Phone Number] 

or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for considering this important opportunity to make a lasting impact. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 


